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RECALL NOTICE 
Zuru LLC is recalling its full-size Zuru Baby Shark Sing & Swim Bath Toy and its 

Mini Baby Shark Swimming Bath Toy with hard plastic top fins sold from May 

2019 through March 2023 (full-size Baby Shark) and from July 2020 through June 

2023 (Mini Baby Shark).  The bath toys come in yellow, blue and pink. 

 

Children using the toy particularly in a bathtub or wading pool can slip and fall 

onto the hard plastic top fin of the Baby Shark and suffer impalement, laceration, 

or puncture injuries.  

.  

  
       

 

 

Please stop using the Full-Size Baby Shark or Mini Baby Shark toys with hard 

plastic top fins and register to receive a refund at 

https://www.recallrtr.com/bathshark or www.Zurutoys.com or by calling 833-

820-0839 between 8:00 am and 7:00 pm [Eastern time]. 
 

https://www.recallrtr.com/bathshark
http://www.zurutoys.com/

